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 Make an  

Announcement on 411  

If you would like to make 
announcements via the 411 Campus 

Newsletter, please see Katrina 
Garcia-Helsham at the S.L.A. Center - 

Annex, or you can email: 
k.garcia@amsamoa.edu or 

ascc411newsletter@amsamoa.com. 
Or you can call 699-9155 ext. 363. 

¶ Pg. 2 ï Student Services  

¶ Pg. 3-4 ï Announcements  

¶ Pg. 5  ï Campus Talk: 

Halloween Plans 

¶ Pg. 6 ï Chief Poetry 

¶ Pg. 7 ï Movie Review: Keanu 

¶ Pg. 8 ï Anime & Movie Reviews 

by Tatiana 

¶ Pg. 9 ï Student Corner 

 

10/24 ï 11/10 Withdrawal Period to Receive a 

ñW/Fò or ñW/NPò 

11/11 Holiday ï Veteranôs Day 

11/11 ï 12/08 Spring and Summer Priority 

Registration for Regular Session 

11/24 Holiday ï Thanksgiving  

12/02 Last Day to Completely Withdrawal 

from ASCC 

12/02 Instruction Ends 

The ASCC dates are available on www.amsamoa.edu 

or on the ASCC catalog. 

Fresh Print is ASCCôs 

journalism club. They are 

in charge of putting 

together the 411 

Newsletter. If you have 

any questions or would 

like to join the club, email 

k.garcia@amsamoa.edu 
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dedicated to providing each 

student with high quality 
services and assistance in all of 
ƻǳǊ ǊŜǎǇŜŎǘƛǾŜ ŀǊŜŀǎΦέ 

CONTACT 
INFORMATION 

Come visit an Academic, Personal, 

Career, Veterans Affairs or 

Transfer/Transition 

 Counselor. Student Services 

counselors have their offices 

located by the cafeteria and the 

Career and Transfer Center. 

Contact Annie Panama 699-9155, ext. 326 or 

email a.panama@amsamoa.edu for your 

counselor-based questions. 

Need some guidance? Go see a  

Veterans Student Services 
Corner 

For information 

concerning students 

with VA benefits. 

Please see or contact  

Lydian Tinitali, 699-

9155 ext. 426 or email  
asccvastudentservices@amsamoa.edu 

If you need tutorial sessions, stop by 

the Student Learning Assistance 

Center for English & the SLA Center 

ï Annex for Math. 

 

Call us at 699-9155 ext. 479, to set an 

appointment or just walk in. 

Email us at ssls@amsamoa.edu. 

We have one-on-one and group 

tutoring. 

 

If a teacher refers you to the Center, 

you must have a referral form. 

 

For staff and peer tutor schedules, 

please inquire at the SLA Center. 

S.L.   Center  

Other Student Services Offices:  

 

¶Dean of Student Services 

¶Admissions 

¶Records Office 

¶Financial Aid 

¶Library Services 

¶Student Computer Labs 
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Business Office Announcement  

Upcoming dates for payment  

plan students: 

November 18 

December 9 

Explorer -in-Training Opportunity (Okeanos Explorer Program)  
The University Corporation for Atmospheric Research (UCAR) is currently seeking Mapping 
trainees to participate in the Okeanos Explorer Explorer-in-training (EIT) program for the 
2017 field season. Great opportunities are available for US Citizens, Nationals and Non-US 
Citizens.  
For more information, please visit https://www.regonline.com/okeanosfy17  
Application deadlines: 
Program from January to May 2017: Applications due December 1, 2016 
Program from June to September 2017: Applications due February 17, 2017 

To all our heroes who sacrificed their lives to preserve freedom. 

Show your support by  

When: 

Where: 

FREE TREATS PROVIDED!!! 

ASG Scholarship Applications Available  
Application deadline: November 30, 2016.  
See Dean of Student Services for an application or 
for more information. Please provide a copy of 
unofficial student transcript in order to pick up an 
application form. 
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Fall 2016 In-House Scholarship 

Recipients 

Presidential Merit Scholarship:  

James Scanlan and John Scanlan  
(outside left and right) 

SGA Non-Pell Scholarship:  

Leilani Vili and Jason Tufele  
(inside left and right) 

Law Justice Community Service  

Tafuna  Correctional Facility & Juvenile  

Detention Center   

Food & Clothes Drive  

Attention Fall 2016 Graduates! 
Come join us at the 

Financial Awareness Basics 
Workshop. 

Get tips and ideas on how to help minimize 

and avoid unnecessary financial burdens, 

and remain focused in meeting your 

academic and career goals! 

November 10, 2016 

ASCC Lecture Hall 

12:30 ï 2:00 PM 

School Supply 

Drive 
October 17 �± November 18 

All proceeds will go to 

funding a local school! 


